
 

From: Nishantprakash Kawade <NISHANTPRAKASH.KAWADE@bankofbaroda.com> 
Date: Sat, Jul 26, 2014 at 2:42 PM 
Subject: Thank you 
To: "delhidelivery@agarwalpackers.com" <delhidelivery@agarwalpackers.com> 

Dear Sir, 

Your way of customer service, visit and transportation was not less than outstanding. Thank you 
for 100% commitment and for making my shifting my household goods  from Delhi to Mumbai 
hassle free. 

It was pleasure to have young gentleman Mr Suresh Arya from your side, energetic, good 
communication skill, fully committed and helped me to track status of my household goods. 

Again thank you for exceptional display of skills and fine piece of work. 

Regards  

Nishant Prakash Kawade 

Senior Manager  

Electrical Engg. 
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